Important Information Regarding Directory Assistance Billing 
This information is provided as advance notification of changes scheduled for Directory Assistance service. Beginning on or after August 1, 2007, the charge for each Directory Assistance call will increase from $1.14 to $1.35. In addition, the current allowance of one free Directory Assistance call per month will be eliminated. As a result of this change, every call for local Directory Assistance will be billed at the new rate.

If you have questions regarding these changes, please call your AT&T Tennessee representative at 1 888 757-6500. Thank you for using services from AT&T Tennessee.










